
 

 

FAO: Raymond Elliot 

 

12/12/2014 

 

 

Dear Raymond, 

 

Re:  Consultation on a proposed licence 

modification to set objectives for the Master 

Registration Agreement 

 
I am writing in response to the requested views on the consultation 

on a proposed licence modification to set objectives for the Master 

Registration Agreement. We have responded to the five questions. Please 

see the table below.  

 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

J. Fairley 

Jade Fairley 

Compliance & Regulatory Affairs Analyst 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Question Spark Response 

Do you agree with the drafting of 

the proposed objectives in 

Appendix 1? 

Yes 

Do you agree with the proposed 

changes to the decision-making, 

reporting and appeal provisions? 

Yes 

Do you agree with the proposed 

deletions of SLCs 23.3(f) and 

23.4, given that these matters 

will be covered by the new 

objectives? 

Yes 

Do you think it is necessary to 

have a specific objective (SLC 

23.3A(f)) covering the MRA 

interactions with the Green Deal? 

If so, do you agree with the 

proposed drafting of SLC 23.3A(f)? 

If not, how could these 

interactions be accounted for 

under the other proposed 

objectives? 

Yes 

Do you have any other suggestions 

for the drafting? 

No 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


